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I attended the hearing at our state capitol on Monday, February 3rd in person. It is 

clear by the number of people in support of this bill, are being negatively affected 

without the protection of this bill, and that took the time and effort to attend the 

hearing in person, filling not only the hearing room designated but also a second, that 

this bill needs to pass. 

 

The number of people (62,000+ to be more exact) that are negatively affected (in 

potentially, a really bad way) without the protection of this bill is so much greater than 

the few that are and have been gaining large and/or enormous financial profits 

without this bill. 


